

26 November 2019

Mr Chris Weier Chief Executive Officer Fit Education, Australia 55 Queenscroft Street Chelmer Qld 4068

Dear Mr Weier.

## Re: Articulation Arrangements with Griffith University

I am pleased to advise that the relevant Griffith University Deans (Learning and Teaching) have now approved credit articulation arrangements for the Diploma of Sport – Coaching and Development (SIS50319) and the Diploma of Fitness (SIS50215) towards the Bachelor of Business and the Bachelor of Sport Development. Graduates of these Diplomas will receive credit towards the 240CP degrees as below:

20/30CP credit transfer for the Diploma of Fitness to the Bachelor of Sport Development;

40CP credit transfer for the Diploma of Fitness to the Bachelor of Business;

20/30CP credit transfer for the Diploma of Sport – Coaching and Development to the Bachelor of Sport Development;

40CP credit transfer for the Diploma of Sport – Coaching and Development to the Bachelor of Business.

Full details of these arrangements are listed in the University's Credit Precedent and Articulation Database located at <a href="www.griffith.edu.au/credit">www.griffith.edu.au/credit</a> via a search of Fit Education. Students will be required to meet the standard Griffith University program academic admission criteria.

Please note as our Bachelor of Business is undergoing significant changes for 2021, the arrangement for the Bachelor of Business are current for Trimester 3, 2019 and 2020 admission only.

These arrangements will remain current whilst Fit Education is approved to deliver the qualifications by the Australian Government Department of Education and Training and is listed in the National Register of VET Providers. If there are changes to either institution's programs, the articulation arrangements will need to be reviewed at time of the major change to ensure currency of the arrangement.

Griffith University looks forward to hosting your Graduates who may wish to extend their studies in a degree program at Griffith University.

Yours sincerely,

Siobhan Richardson

Administration Officer, Academic Credit Transfer